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September 28, 2020 
 
Dear Families, 
 
We have been made aware of concerns in our school community regarding the presence of 
COVID-19.  
 
At this time, Fraser Health has confirmed that there is no onsite school exposure to COVID-19. 
We continue to work closely with Fraser Health to ensure timely and accurate communication 
regarding confirmed cases in our schools. 
 
The safety and well-being of our students, families and staff remain our highest priority. Please 
be reassured that our schools will continue to implement the strict protocols and procedures we 
have in place so that children can continue to attend school as safely as possible. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Rohan Arul-pragasam 
Interim School Superintendent 
 
 
 


